
MAINLAND SHETLAND -  
PAPA STOUR 
Community Information  
Drop-in Events

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) Distribution 
is seeking your views on the replacement of the 11kV submarine 
electricity cable which runs between Melby on Mainland  
Shetland and Papa Stour. 

We understand that the replacement of the cable following 
the recent fault is critical for a safe and reliable supply of 
electricity to our customers on Papa Stour. 

If you would like to speak with the SSEN Subsea team, we will 
be available at the following information drop-in events on  
Mainland Shetland and Papa Stour. 

Tuesday 23rd April 1:00pm to 6:00pm  
at Sandness Public Hall, Sandness, Shetland 

Wednesday 24th April 10:00am to 3:00pm  
at Papa Stour School, Papa Stour, Shetland 

Contact us: submarinecables@sse.com


